BC CONFERENCE CALL (gTLDs)  6 January 2000


The following BC members took part in this call:

Raimundo BECA, Roger COCHETTI, Andrew COOMBS, David FARES, Maca JAMIN, Masanobu KATOH, John LEWIS , Anna NORDEN, Olivier PORTE, Theresa SWINEHART, Haywood TERENCE.

Prior to the meeting John Lewis produced a summary of the WGC papers and we have sent to you two contributions from ICC and Cigref.

Actions agreed:

· John Lewis, WGC Rapporteur, will summarise the conclusions of today's conference and send them to you tomorrow.

· We would appreciate receiving any last minute suggestions before noon CET Monday January 10th, as this would enable us to send the BC contribution to the Co-Chairmen of the DNSO WGC on time.

· It was also agreed to send to the Names Council , a separate paper on working procedures of the WGC and the strategic aspects of creating new gTLDs .

END

